Dave Allenbach

From: |
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 6:36 PM
To: Dave Allenbach
Subject: Re: 335 W Palmyra Red Zone
You don't often get email from Learn why this is important

Hello Mr. Allenbach.

Just circling back to see if you received my email and to ask if will be possible to grant my request, or would it be better
to make an appointment to see you or to see someone who could help me with this matter?

Sincerely,
Luis Navarro

On Sun, Dec 10, 2023 at 3:43 PM > wrote:
Dear Mr. Allenbach.

You had the curb on either side of my driveway painted red to mark fire lane a while back. Cars have been
continuously parking in this fire lane, making it difficult and sometimes impossible to get my vehicle out. I'm
writing to request that you expand the red line to the limit legally allowed to help alleviate this problem?

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
Luis Navarro
Property Owner














